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BOARD MESSAGE
To all of our residents that attended the Annual Meeting on January 25 and/or took the time 

to send in your proxies – thank you very much.  Congratulations to Waneen Spirduso and Paul 
Siegel on their election to the Board.  Waneen is beginning a third term and Paul replaced Jamie 
Southerland who decided he could not continue to run again at this time.  We are very fortunate 
to have Waneen and Paul with us as we head into another busy year.

FEBRUARY BREAK-INS: If you have provided us with an email address, you should already 
have received a broadcast email telling you what we learned about the two break-ins and one 
attempted break-in that occurred in the Courtyard in February.  If you did not, below is the 
information we received from APD detectives working on this case.  Please keep in mind that, 
as of the deadline for March Caller articles, this was still an ongoing criminal investigation and 
information that could be given out was limited.  

The Courtyard break-ins were carried out by a “gang” of three – one adult and two juveniles.  The 
adult has been arrested and is in jail.  Warrants were issued for the juveniles and police expected to 
apprehend them very soon.  One homeowner was able to provide the police with pictures of the 
thieves from their wildlife camera and were told that these photos helped solve eight (8) other crimes, 
including the theft of the car they were using at the time.  Police feel there could potentially be even 
more crimes tied to these same individuals.  The police said that cameras are a helpful deterrent, but 
if you decide to get a camera for this purpose, they suggested you get high resolution cameras, which 
produce better photos.  In addition to getting cameras, police urged homeowners to be vigilant about 
locking windows and doors and keeping garage doors closed.  Finally, they warn you to NOT open 
the door to anyone you do not know, but DO let them know you are there!  Also - keep in mind 
that, regardless of size, dogs remain one of the best deterrents against break-ins.  This type of thief 
does not want confrontation any more than you do, but if you don’t let them know you’re there, 
they may decide it is safe for them to break in.  They will move on until they find a home where 
no one answers when they ring the bell, and no dogs bark in response.  

USE OF THE PARK BY NON-RESIDENTS: With the advent of warmer weather, there have 
been increasing numbers of non-residents (and their unleashed dogs) found in our Community 
Park.  The majority have been young adults.  A few have been families attempting to drive their cars 
in.  When asked why they are trespassing in our private park, almost all of them claim that their 
friend who lives in the Courtyard told them it was alright.  Maybe they are lying and maybe it is 
true some of the time.  Over the years we have issued countless written warnings, and the rules on 
the Park gate clearly state it.  Nonetheless, here we go again – PLEASE NOTE THAT IT IS NOT 
ALRIGHT to tell people who do not live in the Courtyard that it is “ok” to enter and use the Park 
unless you, the resident, are with them in the Park.  Please make sure your children are aware of 
this.   From now on, we will take down license plate numbers and pictures of the trespassers and 
turn the matter over to the police. 

Spring 2015 Park Clean Up & 
Wildfire Prevention Work

Please Join Us  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ! ! !

WHEN:
Saturday, March 28:  9AM - Noon

WHERE:
Courtyard Community Park:   5905 

Cone Circle
ACTIVITY:

We will be giving our Park its “spring 
cleaning” in preparation for the Easter Egg 
Hunt and summer activities -- clearing 
fallen leaves, branches overhanging trails, 
and removing dead brush.  Bring work 
gloves and any garden tools you wish to 
use (rakes, clippers, etc.).  Although a lot of 
the work is in shaded areas, we suggest you 
wear light weight long pants, long sleeved 
shirts, sun hats & sun glasses, and solid 
shoes to protect your feet.  Snacks, water, 
and bug spray will be provided.  Let Terry 
know if you can bring a blower. 

QUESTIONS OR 
SUGGESTIONS:

Contact Park Committee Chairman 
Terry Edwards at (214) 392-4627; 
t.edwards54321@gmail.com.
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CHA BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President, Leslie Craven................ 502-1124, 585-1153 (cell)
Vice President........................................................................
Secretary, Waneen Spirduso................... spirduso@utexas.edu
Treasurer, Jim Lloyd............................................... 231-0855
Doug Richards. 512-527-9001, dougrichards714@gmail.com
Cathleen Barrett.............................................. 817-371-6983
Henry Mistrot........................................................ 459-7313
Paul Siegel..................... 512-243-5419, pbsiegel@gmail.com
COMMITTEES
Environmental Control (ECC)
	 Diana Apgar....................................................... 415-9412
Community Park
	 Terry Edwards.............................................. 214-392-4627
Welcome
	 Joany Price.......................................................... 775-8942
Social Committee Chairperson
	 Joany Price.......................................................... 775-8942	
Landscape & Decorating 
	 Ed Ueckert......................................................... 345-6137
Security
	 Jim Lloyd............................................................ 231-0855
Communications
	 Leslie Craven...................................................... 502-1124
	 Jane Gibson (Editor - Courtyard Caller)............... 850-3346
	 .............................................................janeegib@gmail.com
Compliance
	 ..................................................................................Open
Kayak Committee
	 Waneen Spirduso............................... spirduso@utexas.edu
Fire Safety Committee
	 Jim Gattis.................................................... 512-468-2266
	 ................................................BubbaGattis37@gmail.com
Area Development and Zoning Liaison
	 Bill Meredith...................................................... 345-0593
MANAGEMENT COMPANY

Goodwin Management: Marilyn Childress
 11149 Research Blvd. Austin, TX 78759-5227 

512-502-7509

SUB-HOA CONTACTS
Center Court:
	 Gary Doucha...................................................... 401-3105
	 ......................................................gmdoucha@yahoo.com
Travis County Courtyard (aka "Backcourt")
	 Allan Nilsson..................................................... 346-8432
	 ..................................................... arnilsson@earthlink.net
Villas at Courtyard:
	 Thomas Hoy....................................................... 231-1270
	 .............................................Thomas.Hoy@freescale.com
Wolf Court:
	 Tim Sullivan....................................................... 346-3146
	 ..................................................... tsullivan@austin.rr.com
	

Courtyard Book Club
Tuesday, May 5, 2015, 1 p.m., 5612 Scout Island North

The Lady in Gold: The Extraordinary Tale of Gustav Klimt’s 
Masterpiece, Portrait of Adele Bloch-Bauer    by Anne-Marie 
O›Connor, The Courtyard Book Club’s selection for March is 
a captivating tale of art history and the fate of Europe’s prized 
art works at the hands of the Nazi power brokers.  The book 
follows, Klimt’s masterpiece, Lady in Gold, from its commission 
in 1903, as portrait of Jewish beauty and society maven, Adele 
Bloch, through theft by the Nazi government, to its restitution 
to surviving family members and subsequent sale.

O’Conner was a reporter for the Los Angeles Times when she 
met Maria Altmann, the niece of Klimt’s subject, Adele Bloch, 
who had fled Germany during the Nazi era, living quietly in 
California for 60 years.  Bloch and her husband had followed 
the efforts of the Rothschilds to gain restitution of their artwork 
and decided to pursue the return of Klimt’s portrait of her aunt 
and several other pieces of Klimt’s art rightfully belonging to 
her family.  O’Conner’s research for the book produces not 
only interesting details of the lives of both Bloch and Klimt, 
but also intriguing tidbits of other prominent names of the 
period:  Sigmund Freud, Gustav Mahler, Mark Twain, Joseph 
Goebbels.  Lady in Gold won the Marfield National Award for 
Arts Writing in 2012 and was included in many reviewer’s lists 
of best books of 2012. 

In June the Club will read One Summer, America 1927 by 
Bill Bryson.  Bill Bryson has a throng of devoted fans for good 
reason…his titles are great reads.  This one which covers the 
many history making events of 1927, from Lindbergh’s flight, 
the debut of the Model A, and the first “talkie” to personalities 
the likes of Sacco and Vanzetti, Al Capone and Babe Ruth.

For more information about the Courtyard Book Club, call 
or email Jean Heath, 512-231-9412, c.jeanheath@gmail.com.
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2015 COURTYARD EASTER EGG HUNT
Saturday, April 4th 11:00am – 1:00pm

Plan now to attend the 2015 Courtyard Easter Egg Hunt in the Park! Bunnies of all ages bring your baskets 
and hop on down for some Easter fun. Hunt for eggs, play games and win prizes! Hope to see you there!

Please call or email to let us know how many egg hunters will be in your group.
Joany Price (Social Chairperson)   |   775-8942, joanyprice@gmail.com

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
CONTACT JOANY PRICE IF YOU HAVE ANY TIME OR IDEAS TO SHARE!
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We Need Your 
Help Keeping Our 

Communities Clean! 
Each April, Keep Austin Beautiful hosts Clean Sweep, a 

city-wide service day spanning 130+ sites in 31 zip codes 
throughout  Austin  and resulting in over 29 tons of trash 
removed by 4,000 plus volunteer who contribute 8,700 hours 
contributed. The network of cleanups is followed by a not-
to-be-missed volunteer party featuring free t-shirts, lunch, 
live music, children’s environmental activities, recycled art, 
a unique object contest, door prizes, and more!

 We are now looking for leaders to host projects for Clean 
Sweep 2015 on Saturday, April 11. Please consider hosting 
a cleanup in your neighborhood. You can recruit your own 
volunteers, choose your neighborhood, and we’ll take care 
of the rest.   

  If you are interested in leading a group, please fill out 
the  Leader Registration Form  on our website at www.
keepaustinbeautiful.org/CleanSweep and we’ll be in touch 
soon after. 

WWW.COLINSHOPE.ORG

JOIN US FOR GOLF 
AND A GREAT CAUSE!

*Includes lunch, dinner, hat & swag.

DATE:
TIME:

Wednesday, April 29th
11:00 am Registration, 1:00 pm Start

LOCATION: Flintrock Falls Golf Course
FORMAT: 4-person scramble

COST: $165 per golfer*

REGISTER: WWW.TINYCH.ORG/GOLF

Questions? Contact:
Kim Flasch: kim.�asch@colinshope.org

Sue Hart: sue.hart@colinshope.org

Join us for the 7th annual Colin’s Hope 
Classic charity golf tournament. Enjoy a beautiful 
course, lunch, dinner, a chance to win a Lexus or 

RV, and great prizes.

Gather your friends, grab your clubs, and help us 
reach our pledge raising goals and spread 

awareness about drowning prevention.

WeenvisionaWORLD
CHILDREN

DO NOT DROWN
where
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Joany Price Realtor, CLHMS 
YOUR COURTYARD NEIGHBOR AND 
COURTYARD TENNIS CLUB MEMBER 
609 Castle Ridge Road, Ste. 400 • Austin, TX 78746 
M: 512.775.8942 • O: 512.328.8200 • F: 512.328.2559 
jprice@cbunited.com • www.cbunited.com/Joany.Price 

St. Patrick’s Day
HAPPY

You don’t have
to be Irish to be 

lucky.....

I know!
You can just
live in the
Courtyard!

The greatest neighborhood in Austin!
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Why we are Austin’s best kept secret…

Convenient Enrichment Activities:

• Low Teacher/Student ratios
• Compassionate, Professional Teachers Committed
    to Your Child’s Success!
• An Educational, Theme-Based Curriculum
• New Developmental-Based Infant Curriculum
• Special Events & Field Trips
• Art Studio, Computer Lab, Library & Gymnasium

• Spanish • Little Wing • Martial Arts • Gym Station • Dance Adventures

Currently Accepting Student Enrollment!

Westlake 
8100 Bee Caves Rd 
Austin, TX 78746 
512.329.6633

NorthWest austiN 
6507 Jester Boulevard 

Building 2 
Austin, TX 78750 
512.795.8300

steiNer raNch
4308 N. Quinlan Park Rd. 

Suite 100 
Austin, TX 78732 

512.266.6130

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the 
advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use The Courtyard Caller Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in The Courtyard 
Caller Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. 

•	 3 medium apples, peeled & thinly sliced
•	 1/4 Cup plus 1 tablespoon sugar
•	 1 tablespoon plus 2 teaspoons cinnamon
•	 3 cups flour
•	 2 cups sugar
•	 1 tablespoon baking powder
•	 1 teaspoon salt
•	 4 eggs, beaten
•	 1 cup vegetable oil
•	 1/4 cup orange juice
•	 1 tablespoon vanilla 

Combine first 3 ingredients, tossing well. Set aside. 
Combine flour, 2 cups sugar, baking powder, and salt 
in a large mixing bowl. Combine next 4 ingredients; 
add to flour mixture, mixing well. Pour 1/3 of batter 
into a greased and floured 10 inch tube pan. Top with 
half  of the thinly sliced apples, leaving a 1/2” margin 
around center and sides. Repeat layering, ending 
with batter on top. Bake at 350° for 1 hour or until 
a wooden pick comes out clean. Cool in pan 10-15 
minutes; then remove from pan. Let cool completely. 
Sprinkle with powdered sugar, if desired.

Apple Cake
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14 years and counting!
Same Great Location in the 

Davenport Village Shopping Center

Serving the
 Courtyard Neighborhood

for almost 13 years!

Same Great location!
Davenport Village Shopping Center

3801 N. Capital of Texas Hwy.
(360 and Westlake Dr.)

Suite J-240
Austin 78746

At the bottom of the hill
across from Maudie’s

(512) 347-8299

Coupon has no cash value

$99 Special (Valued at $415)
Includes Cleaning*, Exam, 

& 3-D X-Rays

www.BridgeViewDental.com

* Routine Dental Cleaning Only

Lance Loveless, DDS
General Dentist

3801 N. Capital of Texas Hwy.
(360 and Westlake Dr.)

Suite J-240 Austin 78746
At the bottom of the hill

across from Maudie’s

Lance Loveless, DDS
General Dentist

FAGD (Fellow Academy of General Dentistry)
LVIF (Las Vegas Institute Fellow)

(512) 347-8299
www.BridgeViewDental.com

Sometimes a smile makeover can be accomplished by chang-
ing only four teeth. This patient was unhappy with her “fake” 
looking two front crowns. She didn’t like the gray line along 
the gumline. She also didn’t like how she showed too much of 
her gums when she smiled, and teeth next to her front teeth 
were too small and crooked. Even though braces or Invisalign 
would’ve solved the crooked teeth issue, they would not have 
addressed her other remaining issues. She decided to do a “laser 
gum lift”, teeth whitening and 4 porcelain restorations. In only 
two visits, she had her smile makeover completed. She no 
longer has to hide her smile, in fact now she smiles even bigger.

These types of changes can be life altering. This is why I got 
into dentistry, to help people. I love what I do, and I love the 
fact that I can change lives daily through cosmetic dentistry!

– Lance E. Loveless, DDS, FAGD, LVIF

Before

Before

Before

After

After

After

Featured Smile Makeover of the Month
by Dr. Lance Loveless

CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR 
COMPLIMENTARY CONSULTATION!
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

Jo Carol Snowden
Broker Assoc., ABR, CRS, GRI
512-480-0842  |  512-657-4441 cell
jocarol@moreland.com  |  www.jocarolsnowden.com www.moreland.com

Let me plant 
something green 
in your yard this 
spring.

thinking about 
SELLING?

Call me to find out what your property may be worth

in Austin’s real estate market.

SOLD


